
Epiphany of the Lord– Year A 

January  05, 2020 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Sancie Gostick 

Doris Caudron 

Tony Whittle 

Andrew Cassidy 
Ramirez Family 

Doug Swallow 

Marie van-Kopp E. 

Theresa Swallow 

Jan.05 

TBP 

Andrew Cassidy 

Marie Kopp-van E 

Darm Crook 

Gerry Engen 

Liz Buckley and   

Family 

Bea Lepine 

Tony Whittle 

Doris Caudron 

Jan.12 

TBP 

Jan.19 

Dee dee Lepine 

Bea Lepine 

Doug Swallow 

Andrew Cassidy 
Swallow Family 

Susan Bouchard 

Shirley Gutierrez 

Marie van-Kopp E. 

TBP 

Jan.26 
Youth-Led  

Participation Mass 

Youth-Led  

Participation 
Mass 

Youth-Led  

Participation Mass 

Doug Swallow 

Andrew Cassidy 

Dee dee Lepine 

TBP 

 

     

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon. Tues. & Wed .12:10 pm 

Thurs. & Fri. 5:30 pm 

Reconciliation time:  Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45pm; Sunday, 

9:45-10:15am or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Inno-

cent for any other sacraments or funerals 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu: 867-875-2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



 The Announcements for the Baptism of our Lord  January  12th  2020 

------- We are always delighted to welcome each and everyone who has come to worship with us here at 
Assumption parish. If you’re a new member, please take time to introduce yourself to the pastor and fill out a 
registration form found at the bulletin board at the entrance of the church.. 

----------- Good News! Fr. Joe Delay will be with us for the month of January.  He is the vicar general of the 

diocese but officially retired from active service.  We are grateful to have him come. 

------------ Rosary resumes Tuesdays at 11:45 followed by Mass  at 12:10 

------------ Next First Communion classes for January will be Wednesday, January 15.  Classes are after school at 

3:30. 

 
------------ Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu is taking his one month in January 2020.  He is currently back home in Africa. 
Please pray for him and his family as he went home to bury his mother.  We will see him again in February, 
2020. 
 
----------- YOUTH CLUB 2020!  For youth ages 7-12, from 6:30pm-8pm, every second Friday in the church 
basement.  It is a faith based program with crafts, games, music and friendship.  It’s starting up this month and 
here are the dates, mark them in your calendar!  For more information contact Brigitte @ 306-714-7530 or 
Diana @ 867-875-2855.  January 17.31; February 14,28;  March 6,13;  April 3,24;  May 8,22. 
 
----------Renewing of Wedding vows for Valentines on Sunday February  16th at the 10:30 mass.  For couples 
who are celebrating their wedding anniversaries  years ending with 5 or 0 this year.  Please sign up on the sign 
up sheet or call Brigitte @306-714-7530 
 
----------------- Communion to the sick and home bound: Do you know of anyone who is sick and/or home bound 
and would like to be visited and given communion by the church, please let us know.  
 

   Rachel’s Corner      

“I had no idea, when we made the decision, that it would affect me in the way it has. I thought it was all about her, and it 
wound up being all about all of us.  Rachel’s Vineyard helped me acknowledge my child, and now I carry him in my heart. 
Now I know I am forgiven, and I have a son.”  -Male Testimonial 

Did you think you were making the best decision you could at the time?  Now 
do you live days of regret and shame and wish you could turn back the clock? 
Join us on a Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat. Let them show you the way to release 

that burden.  

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com--867-872-0026 

 Like us on Facebook: Rachel’s Vineyard Kelowna 

 

   

: Weekly Revenue
$2,483.45 collection- Dec.25

$3,890.75 Collection-Dec.29

$6,374.20 Revenue Total

$1,831.00 Expenses Total

$4,543.20

Expenses are based on 2018 Q1

mailto:rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com

